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December 03, 2021
 
Dear Professor
Soroko,
                                 
The Center for the Advancement of Teaching’s Thank-a-Professor program gives students a chance to express their gratitude for the important and
challenging work
you do in the classroom.
 
A student from your MAC 2312
course in Fall
2021 wanted you to hear these words of appreciation:
 
“Dr. Soroko has a wonderful personality and makes a subject that most teachers make boring extremely
interesting. It is easy to tell that he enjoys what he
does which keeps me very engaged in the subject.”
 
You have another letter from a student from your course
MAC2312 from
Fall
2021:
 
“For always being available when I need help and explaining things well.”
 
Congratulations and thank you for your dedication, care, and expertise.
Your work means so much to your students, the university, and the broader
community; you make it possible to offer our students the
exceptional education they deserve.

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Leslie Richardson, Ph. D.

Director, Center for the Advancement of Teaching

Florida State University

larichardson@fsu.edu

850-644-6643
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